',Slncerely yours,

David M.Y. Millikan, P.E.

December 7, 1987 ' | o o - ":;  ' - : o _. __}%j"

Mr. Roger Green o N ' : SR L
Design Hydrology Section ' - T S T o
City of Albuquerque : ' L U T e
P. O. Box 1293 L o DR - i
Albuguerque, N. M, 87103

Re: Keleher Executive Center/
Banquest Bulldlng T

Dear Roger:

. Please note that the name of the project on which. the drainage -
and grading plan was submitted to you last week as Keleher o
Executive Center has been changed to the Banquest Building.
Upon receipt of your comments, I will modify the plans to
reflect your comments, change the name and resubmit copies
to you for your files. The project is located on the north
side of Lomas between First Street and Second Street (zone
map J - 14). I hope this change does not cause you any .
difficulties. PR e

As mentioned before;'the site plén'for3thié-projeét is.ééhedu1ed';
- for review by the DRB on December 15, 1987.  Your review. of the '~
- drainage and grading plan prior to the meeting is appreciated.

'D&Vld M., Y Mllllkan, P, E. o

Ct _Hy.ApplebaUmﬁ.'

WXB'MW@WP 0. Box 681954 Houston Texas 77068
(713) 444- 5072 ' : .




